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AJA is raising money for 1:1
mentoring sessions, we provide
these sessions for young girls to
give them someone to talk to.
For just £2 a day, you can help

provide a young girl with
mentoring sessions! If you can

please donate via our
gofundme or bank transfer. 

Thank you to Lambeth HAF 2024 for
giving us food for the young girls
during our easter half-term trips 

We went rollerskating, bubble
museum, swimming, cooking and

baking at the garden museum,
eyelashes and pottery 

We have started a
branch of girls

night in merton,
this is our first trip,

where we were
lucky enough to
meet Olly Murs!

Thanks to Rathbone, we went on
our first residential trip of 2024. The

girls engaged in tasks that put
them out of their comfort zone

such as climbing!
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We're going to Gambia again in
2024!! Email us for more

information. 
Ashdonjazzacademy@yahoo.comFlower arrangements

If you would like to apply to be a
mentor please copy this link:

https://forms.gle/gZfvdNJJsRR1y1FHA  

“K” says:

My time at Ashdon Jazz
Academy has made me gain

confidence.

The activities and trips have
been good and I have been
able to make friends here.

“D” says: 
My time so far at Ashdon Jazz
Academy has been so fun and
everyone has been friendly . 

Feedback from a young
person:

AJA have conducted their first
ingenerational windrush project. We were

joined by Norwood Pensioners.They

 taught the girls how to
make beautiful flower

arrangments. They also shared their
stories with our young women.

Special thanks to Pauline.

Thanks to Thriving Norwood, who funded
the project. 
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Introducing our new
project worker Beth

We are  excited to
introduce our new

project worker
Beth, who will be

working alongside
Athena to help

facilitate projects  

Footage from our Lets Go!
project, we did basketball

with the girls 


